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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Please see the attached press release from the United States Attorney’s Office for the District of 

Vermont. The Burlington Police Department is extremely grateful for the United States Attorney 

Office’s partnership. We are also grateful for the partnership of the Drug Enforcement 

Administration and the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives. A tremendous 

amount of work was done and we are continuously thankful to our partners for this collaboration. 
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